

January 27, 2022

First United Methodist Church 105 North Church Street Manchester, TN 37355

Dear First United Methodist Church,

Thank you for your generous gift(s) given during 2021.

Date	Amount	Deductible Amount	Fund	Method
4/14/2021	\$250.00	\$250.00	Coffee/Franklin/Grundy County, TN	Check
7/12/2021	\$250.00	\$250.00	Coffee/Franklin/Grundy County, TN	Check
9/20/2021	\$250.00	\$250.00	Coffee/Franklin/Grundy County, TN	Check

What a year! God continues to amaze us every day! What started as a dream of one home in Carter County, TN has turned into 32 locations across 6 states. We currently have 7 open homes, 10 homes under construction and 15 expansions. In 2021, we had the privilege of serving 1300 Red Door Guests! God is truly changing the way foster care begins!

But that is not all God is doing. God is building an army of His people to defend the cause of children everywhere! I am watching God rally His people in community after community. God's people are giving of their time, resources, energy, and love to make sure that the children of their community know they are not alone and that they have never been forgotten.

Thank you for saying yes and for being such an important part of this much needed change. Because of your generosity, we continue to see children lavishly loved on their hardest day. We see exhausted caseworkers supported and we can ease the transition for that child's future placement. God is not finished! We have had 41 states and 3 countries reach out needing an Isaiah 117 House. The problem is big, but our God is bigger! Thank you for all the ways your generous giving has allowed us to move forward and thank you for being part of God's plan for change.

Sincerely,

Ronda V. Paulson

Executive Director/Founder

Isaiah 117 House, P.O. Box 842, Elizabethton, TN 37644 is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No other goods or services were exchanged in consideration of these donations. Your donations are tax-deductible to the extent provided by law.



Dr. Warren Lathem, President PO Box 2855 Acworth, GA 30102 Warrenlathem@gmail.com 404-502-5678

1/15/2022

First UMC of Manchester 105 North Church St Manchester, TN 37355

Dear Friends of Venezuela Now,

**Thank you** for your generous donation of \$2000 for the ministry in Venezuela. Please let us know if you detect an error. Also note, donations made through Facebook come to us anonymously through Network for Good, but you should receive an acknowledgment of your donation directly from them through Facebook.

## What did you accomplish in 2021?

- You fed hungry people, more than 750,000 meals, in 2021.
- You provided life-saving infant formula for 1800 babies.
- You educated more than 150 new Christian leaders in the Seminary.
- You added an online Seminary program, in its first year reaching students in 6 countries.
- You treated more than 30,000 patients in the four Medical Centers.
- Hundreds of new believers were added to the church.
- And so much more.

## Thank you!

In the coming year of 2022, we hope to continue and increase our efforts in all those areas of ministry. One major goal is to double the seminary enrollment. All the ministry statistics above have grown out of the Seminary and its impact. In order to do this, we must raise an **additional** \$150,000 in 2022. This amount will enable us to complete the new three-story classroom building on campus, furnish and equip it. Please pray about how you can help.

Again, thank you. Your giving is having a great Kingdom impact in Venezuela.

In Christ,

Warren Lathem